
 
 
 

2022 Elections Committee Results 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you for being a part of the Region’s governance process. 
 
The 2022 Elections Committee (Brian Adkins, Terry Kamrin & Susan George) has tabulated your votes and we 
are happy to announce the four new members joining the Diablo Region’s 2023 Board of Directors for a two-
year term: 
 

• Bob Hilton (Incumbent)  

• Carolyn Wong 

• Frankie Ross 

• Larry Tougas  
 
They will be joining:  
 

• Michael Alexander 

• Adam Cipriano 

• Kirk Doberenz 
 
The positions for the 2023 Board of Directors were selected during the December 2022 Board of Directors 
monthly meeting, held on Monday, 12 December 12, 2022: 
 
 

President Bob Hilton 
Vice President Larry Tougas 
Secretary Frankie Ross 
Treasurer Kirk Doberenz 
Director-At-Large Michael Alexander 
Director-At-Large Adam Cipriano 
Director-At-Large Carolyn Wong 

 


